Freephone: 0800 990 3567

nationalgrid@northwalesconnection.com

nationalgrid.com/northwalesconnection

17 November 2015

Dear Councillor,

## North Wales Connection Project - one month to go

We're now in our final month of consultation, so if you haven't already please take your opportunity to comment on our proposals to connect Wylfa Newydd power station to the national electricity network.

This is your chance to influence our work – we want to know your comments on our route options and sealing end compound search areas. Your comments are important and will help influence our proposals, so we really hope you can get involved.

If you have any questions or you'd like further information, please come along to one of our remaining events and meet our team – the dates are below:

- Tuesday 17 November, 1.30pm 7.30pm, Holyhead Town Hall, LL65 1HN
- Wednesday 18 November, 1.30pm 7.30pm, Menai Bridge War Memorial Hall, Water Street, LL59 5DD
- Friday 20 November, 1.30pm 7.30pm, Amlwch War Memorial Hall, LL68 9ET
- Saturday 21 November, 10am 4pm, Y Felinheli Memorial Hall, LL56 4XD
- Monday 23 November, 1.30pm 7.30pm, Esceifiog Community Centre, Gaerwen, LL60 6DD
- Tuesday 24 November, 1.30pm 7.30pm, Capel Berea Newydd, Bangor, LL57 2AJ
- Wednesday 25 November, 2.30pm 7.30pm, Llanfechell Community School, Llanfechell, LL68 0SA
- Saturday 28 November, 10am 4pm, Community School, Llannerch-y-medd, LL71 8DP

Consultation closes on Wednesday 16 December 2015 and all feedback needs to be submitted by this date.

Our website <u>www.nationalgrid.com/northwalesconnection</u> provides more information on our latest plans and how you can have your say. If you have any questions, or would like any more information, please get in touch.

Yours sincerely, North Wales Connection Community Relations Team

Securing our energy supply for future generations.



